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To: FedRedistribution - WA
Subject: Attention 
Date: Friday, 21 June 2024 4:17:05 PM
Attachments:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon, 
 
Further to my earlier submission re the new electorate of Bullwinkel, I attach a copy of a Letter to the
Editor in The West Australian this morning further supporting an alteration of the proposed name to
BEARD-HODGSON.
 

Kind regards

David Dyson| 
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